
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

HCPSL Warrens Hill GPS base station is operational. 

 

Recently HCPSL has made a significant investment, with the installation of a new GPS base station to 

its community network. The new base station will operate on frequency 466.1000. Like all HCPSL 

base stations in its network, it has been surveyed in for transferability between other base stations 

when operating across the district. 

The new installation is part of a strategy to improve GPS base station signal across the Herbert cane 

growing region.  

During HCPSL’s recent Strategic Planning process (conducted in late 2021 and early 2022), HCPSL 

members identified the GPS network as critical to farm operations in the district and requested the 

company to continue to provide this service to its membership. The HCPSL Board recently approved 

its 2022-23 budget, with further upgrades and maintenance of the GPS network approved to be 

undertaken over the next few months. 

For more information concerning the HCPSL GPS base station network please contact the HCPSL 

Manager. 

 

 

Photo above- The new HCPSL base station located at Warrens Hill adjacent to other regional infrastructure. 


